
CAWNY's breakfast and lunch program 

  

• Does CAWNY receive any Federal or State government funds to help fund the breakfast and lunch 

program? 

o No, CAWNY does not receive government funds for its breakfast and lunch program.  

 

• How can I determine which payment option is right for my family? 

o If your child eats breakfast or lunch at school every school day, the monthly plan is probably best for 

you.  (Remember, payment plans coincide with your monthly tuition.) 

o If your child eats breakfast or lunch at school occasionally, then a credit account is probably your 

best option. 

o If your child rarely eats meals at school, then the cash-only option would probably suit your family 

best.   

• What if my child forgets to bring breakfast/and or lunch? 

o CAWNY will automatically open a credit account for a student if they order a meal and did not bring 

money.  A monthly invoice will be emailed to you. 

 

• Are the same options offered every day? 

o The “bagged lunch meals” are offered every day.  The hot meals will vary each day of the week. 

 

• What if we want to pay monthly for lunches, but cash-only for breakfast?  Can we do that? 

o Absolutely!   


